
From: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/22/2017 11:26:29 AM
Subject: FW: Question

Below is an email that was received by Hayden’s Email we are doing the final archive of his today. -Catherine 
McNicoll
 
From: Darren [mailto:darrentroymullinax@myway.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 4:58 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Question
 
Mr. Grooms,
 
I was provided your name as someone who could respond to an inquiry I had. I was wonderer who was 
coordinating the Lieutenant Governor's campaign for Governor.
 
I am a member of the James Island Town Council with many years of campaign work experience. I know that I 
could be an asset to him in the Lowcountry.
 
Thank you,
 
Darren Mullinax
 
-----Original Message-----
 
From: "Darren" [darrentroymullinax@myway.com]
 
Date: 01/25/2017 09:03 AM
 
To: Darrentroymullinax@mywayway.com
Subject: Fwd: Re: recent postings
 

Note: Original message sent as attachment
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